
The Phi Delta Chi Alpha Iota Chapter participated in a very fun and engaging
social event! It was held at the Classic Center in Downtown Athens. The Brothers
in attendance were Brothers Vivian, Elizabeth, Jessica, Helene, Maegan, Josie,
Morgan, Mary, and Courtney. The event was wonderfully planned by Brothers
Josie and Mary. While there were some experienced Brothers, there were also a
few in which this was their first time ice skating. For the most part, the more
experienced Brothers buddied up with the Brothers who were less experienced.
There were several funny moments, like Brother Jessica losing her balance while
holding on to Brother Maegan causing both of them falling on the ice.  Later,
Brother Jessica was holding on to the wall, but there were several kids that were
in the way so she had to get off the wall on to more in the middle of the ice.
Brother Jessica, to Brother Maegan, started saying “No, no, wait, I’m going
behind you!! Don’t leave me!!” She then proceeded to hold on to the back of 
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Brother Maegan’s sweater while she dragged her for a portion of
the rink. Another fun memory happened in the last few minutes of
our skating time. Brother Morgan found one of the trainer “seals”

that is usually used by kids, but in this case, was occupied for several
Brothers. Brother Josie even pushed Brother Jessica around the ice

while she sat on the seal for the last few minutes of our time. Other
memorable moments were towards the end where we wanted a

group picture in the middle of the skating rink. We all skated to the
middle, some way or another, and scootched together to get the

cutest picture taken by a nearby skater. It was truly a wonderful and
exciting time with fellow Brothers, especially to get a break from

studying! Definitely can’t wait for the next social event!

Written by: Maegan Morrow, P2
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